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H.F. 2834 creates a property tax exemption for certain licensed child care facilities. To qualify, a facility 

must be a nonprofit and accept families that participate in the child care assistance program. The 

program, which receives federal, state and county funding, subsidizes the child care expenses of low-

income families. 


